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Fredericton High School 								Nov 27th/2023
PSSC Teacher Report
1.Second Languages Department Update:

Oral Proficiency Interviews.
All immersion and PIF students take a proficiency interview to determine their levels by the end of high school. Our students have been working hard and practicing/preparing for their interviews taking place over the next several weeks. Our grade 12 students have begun their OPI interviews and so far, they have been doing great!  The interviews continue into the second week of December.

2. Dwight Dunfield and the Production Team:

Largest audiences since Covid.
90+ kids on stage with another 25-30 in stage crew, tech and orchestra.
All grade 9s and 10s have the opportunity to see the show.
Fantastic group of kids.

3. Kat’s Kitchen Update:
Kats' Kitchen is partnering with the New Maryland Lions Club for a Pancake Breakfast from 8:00 am - 11:00 am.  The event will take place at the New Maryland Lions Centre (754 New Maryland Hwy).  Admission is by donation, with proceeds going to local community groups, including Kats' Kitchen.  This breakfast is also the kick-off to the New Maryland Toy Drive!  Our Kats' Kitchen students will be serving and helping at this event so please come out and support them while you have a delicious breakfast!  

4. November 24th, 2023 – ½ day PL afternoon for teachers: 
Morning (9-11:30am)– Parent-Teacher Meetings
Afternoon (1-3pm) – a) Teachers complete the EECD 2023-24 Teacher Perception Survey
      	         b) Classroom time/Lesson Planning discussions/Emergency Binder preparation

SIP Goal: “By June 2024, Fredericton High School will develop a shared understanding of high behaviour and academic expectations within our school community.”
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